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DATE: 8 JUNE 2016 
 
PROJECT: NEW YOUTH CENTER 
 
Exterior materials list for the facility improvements: 
 
Roof:  Asphalt dimensional shingles to match existing (Weathered Wood – 30 year) 
 
Siding:  Vinyl, double 5”, standard white to match existing 
 
Windows:  Vinyl, double-hung, standard white to match existing 
 
Door:  Vinyl, french, inswinging, standard white to match existing 
 
 
Adjacent Property Owners list: 
 
David R. Metcalf 
Beverly L. Metcalf 
264 Agler Road 
Gahanna, Ohio 43230 
 
Darla M. Starr 
267 Amfield Court 
Gahanna, Ohio 43230 
 
Christopher L. Clark 
259 Amfield Court 
Gahanna, Ohio 43230 
 
T.E.G.Real Estate LLC 
244 Agler Road 
Gahanna, Ohio 43230 
 
 
 
 
Cordially,  
Segna Associates, Inc. 
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STAFF COMMENTS 

  

Project Name:  Youth Center 
Project Address:  254 Agler Rd. 

Planning and Development Department 

FDP/DR Criteria 

Planning Commission shall approve an application for Final Development Plan if the following four 
conditions are met: 

1. The proposed development meets the applicable development standards of this Zoning 
Ordinance. 

No variances have been requested.  It appears the request meets all applicable standards within 
the Zoning Ordinance 

2. The proposed development is in accord with appropriate plans for the area. 

The site is not located within any subarea plans, however, it is located within the West Gahanna 
Priority Development Area (PDA), Target Site 1A and designated as mixed use.  Properties 
designated as mixed use are appropriate for residential and commercial uses.   

3. The proposed development would not have undesirable effects on the surrounding area. 

The scope of the project is limited and therefore appears to not create an undesirable effect on 
the surrounding area.   

4. The proposed development would be in keeping with the existing land use character and 
physical development potential of the area. 

Staff believes the request is consistent with the existing development of the area.  Agler Road, 
east of Stygler Road, consists of similarly sized parcels with similar uses. The proposed 
improvements and use does not appear to create any inconsistencies with existing development. 

It is Planning & Development staff’s opinion that the request meets the four conditions for approval. 

Planning Commission shall approve an application for Certificate of Appropriateness if it determines the 
proposal meets the following criteria: 

1. Are stylistically compatible with other new, renovated, and existing structures in the applicable 
Design Review District in order to maintain design continuity and provide protection of existing 
design environment. 
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The design and materials of the proposed additions is consistent with the existing building. 

2. Contribute to the improvement and upgrading of the architectural and design character of the 
Design Review District. 

3. Contribute to the continuing economic and community vitality of the Design Review District. 

4. Maintain, protect and enhance the physical surroundings of the Design Review District. 

Additional investment in the property should enhance the built environment of the district. 

It is Planning & Development staff’s opinion that the request meets the four conditions for approval. 

Aerial  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted By:  
Michael Blackford, AICP 
Deputy Director of Planning and Development 
 

 




